
 

 

Thursday, 26 November 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Please be reminded that tomorrow, Friday 27th November, is an INSET day and so the school 
will be closed. 
School will resume as usual on Monday 30th November at 8:40am for pupils in Group 1 and 
9:00am for pupils in Group 2. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Jessica McQuaid 
Head Teacher 
 

 


